

The United Anglican

The Most Rev Sean E Larkin (The United Anglican Church Province II) 2 Rosewarne Close, Woking, Surrey GU21 3PN 01483 870045 e-mail:- bishopsean@mail.com

Saint Michael and All Angels 2015 Dear Dr Schirrmacher,

I have heard from Bishop William Mikler of your consecration to the Historic Episcopate this Thursday 01 October, 2015. I am sorry that previous commitments keep me from participating your consecration.

I write to add my welcome to you as you take up this "Office" and pray that your ministry will be deepened and that many will receive even greater leadership and service through you.

Please know that I will be remembering you in prayer this Thursday.

Hopefully one day we shall meet.

Every Blessing,

+Sean

Archbishop Sean E Larkin

Fourteenth Year of our Episcopate